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 Linda Haskell, chairman Republic party Garland, Maine. I oppose LD2101. 
Chairman and committee members, It appears there is an over reach of the State 
Government on LD2101. The grabbing of properties from the property owners of the 
State of Maine is a terrible injustice. It ought not be passed.  This is basically similar 
to the bill on the Unorganized Territories in Maine. This bill is not set by the same 
reasons presented, but the end result is the desire for the passing of this bill. 
Disgusting! I do not own shore front property, only a resident from birth and a life 
long worker and supporter of the freedoms of the residents of the State of Maine. 
Ought NOT to Pass. Thank you for the time to extend my beliefs. Linda Haskell   


